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you willing to bring over Normandie 
memorabilia and share your passion 
with fellow guests. 
The location: the restaurant dedicates 
itself to bringing you the finest in sea 
products and pays tribute to the 
Normandie through its distinctive 
setting. Numerous pictures are 
displayed on the walls while posters 
and leaflets tell the story of the 
glorious vessel. The highlights of this 
place however are its decorative 
panels, said to be the initial versions 
of those later installed on the ship. A 
copy of the “Char de l’Aurore”, of Jean 
Dunand and Jean Dupas can be seen, 
with its mirrors engraved and gilded 
after Jean Dupas’s drawings and 
crafted by master glassmaker Jean 
Charles Chanpigneule. Upon arrival a 
copy of Léon Baudry’s statue, 
“Normandie”, will be showing you the 
way to the first floor where we’ll be 
expecting you. 
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Save the date! Paris Art Deco is 
delighted to invite you to be part of 
their dinner themed after the famous 
ocean liner “Normandie”! Starting at 
7:30 pm. 
 
For any reservation enquiries, please 
email us at visites@paris-artdeco.org  
 
 
 
 
.  

For quite some time now, we had 
been thinking about reuniting 
enthusiasts and artefact collectors of 
SS Normandie we come across on 
social networks or upon our own 
events. The whole project came to its 
own the very moment we discovered 
that restaurant. As soon as we were 
allowed in to have a look, we knew 
the time had come and that it would 
be the place. 
 
At present we are still very busy 
working out the details of the evening 
but can already provide you with 
essential information: 
This shall be a formal evening. 
Black/white tie will be appreciated 
even if not obligatory. Attendance 
costs will be approximately 50€. 
We would also like to inform you that 
we are considering a projection of the 
film “A bord du Normandie” (in 
Technicolor!) and that we will have 
sufficient allotted space for those of 
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